DEPARTMENT OF THE AIR FORCE
HEADQUARTERS 19TH AIRLIFT WING (AMC)
LITTLE ROCK AIR FORCE BASE, ARKANSAS

11 June 2018
MEMORANDUM FOR RESIDENTIAL/COMMERCIAL CONSUMER
FROM: 19 MDG/CC
SUBJECT: Little Rock AFB 2017 Annual Drinking Water Quality Report
1. The attached Annual Drinking Water Quality Report produced by the Arkansas Department
of Health is provided to inform you of the installation water quality as well as the services
delivered. Jacksonville Water Works and Central Arkansas Water, along with the installation
Bioenvironmental Engineering Flight, routinely monitor your drinking water in accordance with
federal and state laws. All monitoring results reported are within regulatory limits. Your water

is safe for consumption. Our goal is to deliver safe, potable drinking water.

2. If you have any questions about this report or concerning your water report, please contact
It Col Aaron Weaver, Bioenvironmental Engineering Flight Commander, at 501-987- 7398.
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Commander, 19th Medical Group
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